



17 September 2025

## **Dear Sackville Families**

I am delighted to introduce our new Together We Achieve Programme, a series of events designed to strengthen the vital partnership between home and school. At Sackville, we firmly believe that students thrive most when families and staff work closely together, and this calendar of events is one way we are investing in that shared journey.

Throughout the academic year, the programme will offer a wide variety of opportunities for you to connect with us and support your child's learning. These include:

- Whole year group evenings with information, workshops, and guidance to help you understand key stages of your child's education.
- Consultation evenings, where you can discuss progress and next steps.
- Showcase and celebration events, highlighting the wonderful achievements of our students.

In addition, we are introducing a range of smaller, targeted events for families, such as coffee mornings for those with children who have special educational needs, and sessions to support GCSE preparation.

Many of these are already regular events on our school calendar, but by bringing them together in one place and adding in new opportunities, we are hoping to not only support but strengthen the way we work together for the benefit of our students.

Our aim is to provide meaningful opportunities for families to feel informed, supported, and involved in school life. By working in partnership, we can ensure that every child is able to achieve their very best.

The full Together We Achieve Programme is viewable from this link and attached to this email, we warmly encourage you to take part in as many events as possible. As new events are added, we will re-share the programme with you via the Families Bulletin.

We look forward to seeing you over the course of the year.

Yours sincerely

Jo Meloni Kate Barnes

Headteacher Assistant Headteacher



















